
Considerations
n	 �See Standards Extra Issue 18, August 1999 for further information.

Answer
Where all plumbing and heating pipework except radiator tails, etc. is plastic, there is no requirement for earth bonding the cold 
water service.

Question
Does the cold water service need to be earth bonded if the majority of the plumbing and 

heating pipework in the house is plastic?
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